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PLEASE REGISTER TO OBTAIN ZOOM LINK 

Next Session:  Tuesday, July 20, 2021 @ 9:30-10:30 am 

Topic:  SUMMER SAFETY 

To Register:  E-mail phn@bangormaine.gov or call 207-992-4554 

 

We hope to see you there! 

Bangor Public Health & Community Service’s Maternal and Child Health 

Program is holding free group educational sessions for families. 

Join us via Zoom on the 3rd Tuesday of each month to meet with our 

nurses to discuss important maternal and child health topics as well as 

other information relevant to all families.  All are welcome! 
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